

TFC Steering Committee Notes

June 27th

Attendees: Glen, Joanna, Anton, Olivier, Dave

Minute:

- Next Tuesday - US Holiday. The meeting will be canceled.
- Infrastructure
 - An outage of Lab, Power Issues. Things are coming back online. Lab team TF brought TF up yesterday.
 - Any Lava lab work has been suspended till the lab gets back up in full.
 - MbedTLS: Arthur is monitoring the changes from stage to production. Jobs have been removed from the stage
 - Dave believes there was an issue with the Windows node, and there is. The problem was not happening when this was first migrated. Arthur is looking into this.
- TF-A Storage / TFC-457 Disk Space
 - Disks have been added and brought online.
 - The ticket is still open - Monitoring.
- Misra
 - TF-M team needs time to review the changes before deploying them to production. Anton believes this can happen in July.
 - Talk set up for TF-A Tech forum July 27th, looking for a presentation by Paul.
- TF-A
 - Some jobs are missing. Olivier logged ticket [TFC-464](#).
- Boards
 - N1SDP
 - New Chrome Books
- Priorities
 - Paul
 - MISRA TF-M / TF-A
 - Prep for MISRA TF-A Forum
 - Arthur
 - Boards - N1SDP; Chromebook Corsola
 - TFC-247 Mirror TF-M, TF-A, TS projects into GitHub